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As a registered nurse and a public health practitioner, I strongly oppose LD867. This 
bill has absolutely no basis in any objective facts and is part of a concerted 
disinformation campaign. COVID-19 vaccines that are being distributed in the US 
(manufactured by Pfizer, Moderna, and Johnson & Johnson) have been thorough 
tested, evaluated, approved by the FDA and the national CDC and have now been 
given to literally millions of US residents and residents of many other countries. The 
vaccines are safe and effective. There is absolutely no basis for the concerns about 
reproductive harm from these vaccines. LD867 should be rejected by the Committee.


